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Week of 4-30-18

Edna Lions Club Collecting Athletic Equipment

The Edna Lions Club is looking for gently used athletic equipment, like softballs, bats, gloves, 
volleyballs, tennis rackets, etc. They are donating them to the Texas Lions Camp gym 

department where Ganado’s Sarah Novak will be working again this summer. If you are able to 
donate please do so and please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 

Country!

Memory Gardens of Edna Cemetery

Memory Gardens of Edna Cemetery is accepting a $40 donation per veteran for a United States 
Flag to fly in Memory or Honor of your loved one. The flags are 3 foot by 5 foot and ready to 

display on 8 foot flag poles. They will be flown in May for Memorial Day and in November for 
Veterans Day, after which they will be kept in the office and used until it becomes necessary to 

be replaced. For more information, please call the office or mail check payable to Memory 
Gardens of Edna with the name of the veteran and branch of service. Memory Gardens of Edna 
is pleased to announce that they are designated as a Texas Historical Cemetery. All donations 

will be used for maintenance in the cemetery. Memory Gardens of Edna is a non-profit 
cemetery. Any donation is tax deductible and greatly appreciated. 

Registration for Pre-K and Kindergarten - EDNA

Registration for Pre-K and Kindergarten at Edna Elementary School begins Tuesday, May 1st. 
Bring a copy of birth certificate, Social Security Card, shot record, proof of residency, proof of 
income/aren’t Photo ID. The first 40 students with a complete registration packet do not have to 

qualify. If you make it by there, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right 
here, on 96 Country!

El Campo HS Transition Fair

El Campo High School is hosting a Transition Fair on Thursday, May 3rd from 2 – 6 p.m. This 
fair is to offer information for parents and students about transitioning from high school to life 
after high school or from one school to another. Students of all ages and levels are encouraged 
to attend. Infromation about Texas Workforce, Social Security, Legal Aid Medicaid, and much 
more Will be available. A chance to win door prizes for all who attend. If you make it by there, 

please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!
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Lend Me a Tenor at the Plaza Theatre

The Plaza Theatre in Wharton will be putting on a production of Lend Me a Tenor May 4th, 5th 
and 6th. Friday and Saturday performances begin at 7:30 p.m. and Sunday will be a matinee 
performance beginning at 2:30 p.m. This is a comedy production set in September 1934. A 

sensation on Broadway, this madcap screwball comedy is guaranteed to leave you teary-eyed 
with laughter. The Plaza Theatre is located on Monterey Square in Wharton. 96 Country is a 

proud sponsor of the Plaza Theatre. 

Myatt Elementary Pre-Kindergarten & Kindergarten Registration

Myatt Elementary in El Campo 2018 – 2019 school registration for NEW Pre-Kindergarten & 
Kindergarten students will be held: May 1st through May 25th – open 8 a.m. until 4 p.m., There 

will also be evening registration on Thursday, May 3rd, Tuesday, May 8th, and Wednesday, May 
16th from 4:30 – 6 p.m. Age Requirements are Pre-Kindergarten – 4 years old on or before 

September 1st, 2018, and Kindergarten – 5 years old on or before September 1st, 2018. Parents 
or legal guardians may register their children at Myatt Elementary School, 501 W. Webb Street. 
Please Bring: original birth certificate, shot record, social security card, and parent’s photo ID. 

More information is available on our website, at 96Country.com. If you make it by there to 
register your child, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 

Country!

Bake Sale in Louise

St. Precopius Altar Society will be having a bake sale on Saturday, May 5th at Sablatura’s 
Grocery in Louise, starting at 8 a.m. until they are sold out. If you stop by and get any goodies, 

please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!

Ganado FFA Rabies Drive

The Ganado FFA Rabies Drive will be given by Lakeway Veterinary Clinic on Saturday, May 
5th from 1 to 3 p.m. at the Ganado High School Ag Department. If you make it by there, please 

be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country! Where we are 
proudly supporting our community!
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El Campo Elks Lodge Scholarship Fund – Beef Fajita Cook-Off

The El Campo Elks lodge scholarship fund is hosting a beef fajita cook-off on Saturday, May 
5th at the Elks Lodge Facility which is at 3030 North Mechanic St. The rules are available at the 
Lodge or you can find them on Facebook. There will be a 50/50 raffle, spirit wagon raffle, and 

sweetheart bait bucket prizes. The entry fee is $125 and covers one entry in all categories. 
Plaques will be given for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place in Fajitas, Guacamole, Beans, Salsa, and 

Margaritas as well as a 1st place plaque for the Robert Mollnar Challenge. $500 cash prize for 
the OVERALL winner. All team members must be 21 years of age, if you have any questions 
you can contact Eugene at 979-578-2919 or Scott at 979-332-0657. The Public is invited so 
head on out there for a good time this Saturday! If you make it by there, please be sure to let 

them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!

Wharton Garden Club Plant Sale

Wharton Garden Club will be having a member-grown plant sale on Saturday, May 5th from 10 
a.m. to noon outside Wharton County Library, which is located at 1920 North Fulton in 

Wharton. There will be a lot of great plants, at great prices along with a raffle for a potting 
table. For more information, you can contact Dana at 979-533-7339. If you make it out there, 

please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!

St. Baldricks Jackson County Fundraiser

St. Baldricks Jackson County will hold a shaving event to raise money for pediatric cancer 
research on Sunday, May 6th from noon to 5 p.m. at the KJT Hall in Ganado. If you make it by 
there, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country! Where 

we are proudly supporting our community!

Knights of Columbus Dinner

The Knights of Columbus Council #2490 is having a chicken fried steak dinner on Sunday, 
May 6th at the Columbus Club Hall in El Campo. Serving begins at 11 a.m. and will go until 

they are sold out. Plates to go are $10 each, and all proceeds benefit charitable activities. If you 
make it by there, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 

Country!

Edna High School Athletic Banquet and Awards Ceremony

The Edna High School Athletic Banquet and Awards Ceremony will be held Monday, May 7th. 
Student athletes and coaches only will be provided a meal at 6 p.m. in the cafeteria. The public 

is invited to attend the awards ceremony at 7 p.m. in the auditorium. Congratulations to all Edna 
High School athletes! If you make it by there for the awards ceremony, please be sure to let 

them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!
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Louise Registering Students for Coming Year

On Friday, May 11, from 8:30 a.m. to noon and 1-3 p.m. parents will have the opportunity to 
register their children for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten for the 2018-2019 school year. 

Bring child’s social security card, certified birth certificate, up-to-date immunization record and 
proof of residency. If registering a child for Pre-K, proof of income is required. Pre-K is open to 
all Louise ISD residents, but they must provide all documentation listed above even if you don’t 

qualify. Students turning 5 on or before September 1st, are eligible for the Kindergarten 
program. Students who turn 4 on or before September 1st, and who meet state criteria are 

eligible for the Pre-K program. If you have any questions, you can call the elementary office at 
979-648-2262 extension 202. If you make it by there to register your child, please be sure to let 

them know that you heard about it right here on 96 Country!

Catholic Daughters of the American Bake Sale

Our lady Queen of the Clergy #1990 is having a pre-Mother’s Day Bake Sale on Friday May 
11. The location is at the Holy Family Life Center 2009 Briar Lane in Wharton. Bake sale 

begins at 7:30 am until items are sold out. There are going to be all kinds of goodies such as 
pies, cakes, cookies, kolaches, strudels, cream cheese rolls, breads, noodles, etc. for more 

information you can contact Bessie Konvicka at 979-532-4369 or Jeanette Krenek at 979-532-
3783. To make a cash donation you can mail to The catholic Daughters of the Americas PO 

Box 415 Wharton Texas 77488. Proceeds to be used for Scholarships for CDA member 
students, designated charities in our area and vacation bible school. If you make it by there, 

please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here on 96 Country!

Wharton County Cares Bake Sale

Wharton County Cares is having a Mother’s Day Craft and Bake Sale on Saturday May 12 at 
Tractor Supply Center. Bake Sale begins at 8:30 am until items all sold out. Wharton County 
Cares is a non-profit organization whose purpose is to offer small acts of kindness for Cancer 

patients residing in Wharton County. If you have any questions you can contact Becky Koudela 
at 979-332-1685. If you make it by there, please be sure to let them know that you heard about 

it right here on 96 Country! 

New Life Assembly of God – Pork Steak Fundraiser

New Life Assembly of God will be having a Pork Steak Fundraiser on Saturday, May 12th from 
11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Plates will include pork steak, with green beans, buttered potatoes and dessert. 
Plates are $10 each and pick up will be 707 Earl Street in El Campo. You can get your tickets 
from any New Life Assembly of God member or you can call or text Ashley at 979-332-2914. 

If you make it by there, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 
Country!
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Glen Flora Volunteer Fire Department Community Jamboree

The Glen Flora Volunteer Fire Department Community Jamboree will be held on Saturday, 
May 12th beginning at 12 noon at Heyne (HINEY) Ranch. This is an event for all ages and it is 
free admission however, donations are welcomed and greatly appreciated! All proceeds will be 

directed towards maintenance and equipment for the Glen Flora Volunteer Fire Department. 
There will be a bouncy house, water slide, and horseback rides. There will also be bbq plates, 2 
sides and desert. If you would like to bring a food dish to share, it is more than welcome! For 

directions to Heyne Ranch, please check our community calendar page on our website, 96 
Country! 

TFN

El Campo Farmer’s Market

The El Campo Farmer’s Market will take place on the first Saturday of May, June, and August 
from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at Evan’s Park. If you make it by there, please be sure to let them know 

that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!

TFN

Purchase Homemade Noodles for a Good Cause

You can purchase homemade noodles for a good cause. Homemade noodles, $8 for a gallon 
bag, are being sold to benefit Wharton County Cares, a non-profit organization whose purpose 

is to offer minimal financial assistance for cancer patients residing in Wharton County. To 
purchase noodles, contact any of the Wharton County Board members listed on our community 

calendar page on our website. If you purchase some homemade noodles to help support 
Wharton County Cares, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 

Country!

Country Marketplace in Garwood

The first Saturday of every month from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. there is a Country Marketplace in 
Downtown Garwood. The next one is Saturday, April 7th. You’ll find Art, sculptures, jewelry, 

crafts, plants, furniture, clothing, face painting, kids painting booth, bouncing room, sno-cones, 
festival food, funnel cakes, turkey legs, tamales and more! There is also live music! It is held on 
a ½ acre wooded and lighted property with a fine art gallery and a 2,000 sq. foot barn for indoor 

vendors. If you would like to be a vendor, you can email Richard Eastman at 
houstonArtGuy@aol.com or you can call or send a text to 713-724-5735. The marketplace is 

held at 608 Hastedt St. in Garwood. This event raises money for underprivileged children to do 
art classes. If you make it by there, please be sure to let them know that you heard about it right 

here, on 96 Country!

mailto:houstonArtGuy@aol.com
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TFN

Turn Around After School Program 

The Turn Around After School Program housed at Shiloh Missionary Baptist Church, 604 MLK 
Drive, in Edna is from 4 to 6 p.m., Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays. Wednesdays is Youth 

Evangelism day from 4 to 6:30 p.m. If you make it by there any of these days, please be sure to 
let them know that you heard about it right here, on 96 Country!

TFN

Ganado Nursing and Rehabilitation Center 

Ganado Nursing & Rehabilitation center holds coffee kolaches, and conversation at 10am on 
the first Tuesday of every month. The public is invited to join them so be sure to let them know 

you heard about it here on 96 Country, where we are proudly supporting our community!

TFN

The Jackson County Memorial Library

The Jackson County Memorial Library holds a “Mother Goose” reading program for children 
up to 5 years of age every Wednesday at 10 am. Be sure to let them know that you heard about 

it right here at 96 Country!

TFN

Manna Meals are being served behind blessing cup at 500 Foerster St.  in El Campo. 
Serving is from 5-6:30pm on Mondays and Thursdays. Manna Meals is a cooperative 

service of the Ministerial Alliance Association of El Campo. Follow Manna Meals 
facebook. Be sure to let them know you heard about it here on 96 Country proudly 

supporting our community!

TFN

Are you on disability and looking to get back to work? We can help! Since 1995, the non-profit 
organization, NTI has been helping Americans with Disabilities back into the workplace.  NTI 

has guided thousands of individuals with disabilities in legitimate work at home jobs 
nationwide. Be a part. Call 877-248-8912, that’s 877-248-8912 to learn more or Visit N-T-I-
Central-dot-org-slash-apply for a work at home position today. And be sure to let them know 

you heard about it here on 96 Country!
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TFN

Veterans Service Office Open

The Wharton County Veteran’s Service Officer will be in the reference room of the El Campo 
library, which is located at 200 West Church. They will be there from 8 am to noon and 1 – 5 
pm on Wednesday. They will also be in the Frank Shannon Building located at 1017 North 

Alabama Road in Wharton on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 8 am to noon and 1 
– 5 pm. If you plan on coming out be sure to call 979.532.1311 before you stop by. Be sure to 

let them know that you heard about it on 96 Country! 


